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All standing program committees will be charged by the Dean with assessing the 
pharmacy program’s compliance with ACPE Standards during August of each academic 
year.  This review will be reflected in meeting minutes.  If deficiencies are identified, a 
plan to address them will be generated and reported to the Pharmacy Program 
Assessment Committee.  The Pharmacy Program Assessment Committee will then 
evaluate and consolidate all standing program committee reports into a single executive 
summary report and action plan.  This report will be presented to the Dean by the end of 
August for a review of resources needed to implement the corrective action plan.  The 
summary report on compliance with ACPE standards, and the action plan, will be 
presented to the pharmacy faculty during the fall program faculty meeting.  A report on 
the outcomes of implemented action plans will be presented to the pharmacy faculty 
during the spring program faculty meeting. 
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